Pegasus Class Newsletter, Term 1



Welcome to the new academic year, and we hope you have had a lovely summer and are ready for some more learning.

We have a new classroom, the old Phoenix classroom. The adults in Pegasus are:

Mrs Nathanson (Monday- Wednesday)

Mrs Harris (Wednesday-Friday)

Mrs Whittock (Monday-Wednesday)

Mrs Ford (Thursday and Friday)

Children in Year 3 will start violins on Thursdays whilst Year 2 will have a music lesson in the classroom. Year 3 will start to use Times Table Rockstars once they have completed Numbots. The sign in for TTRockstar is the same as for Numbots.

Year 2 will continue our Sounds Write programme with assigned spellings from each unit. Year 3 will do spellings from Spelling Shed, which the children in Year 3 explored at the end of last term.

Our PE days will be on Wednesday and Friday. Please can children come into school in their PE kits. On Fridays, Reading Records are checked and children who have read 4 times or more are given a raffle ticket and enter our reading raffle.

We look forward to an exciting Autumn term!

The Pegasus Team